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The Fund, in accordance with the provisions of SFDR, 

has been classified in the scope of article 6 of the SFDR. 

In accordance with the provisions set out in SFDR, the 

AIFM draws the investors’ attention to the fact that it 

reviews and assesses potential sustainability risks within 

the meaning of the SFDR as part of the decision-making 

processes with respect to the investments to be made 

by the Compartments and has integrated such review 

within its internal procedures and policies.  

As part of the review performed, it is considered that 

the investments to be made by the Compartments are 

potentially affected by sustainability risks and that if any 

of those risks materialises, the returns on such 

investments may be affected negatively in a material 

way. Investors should note that it is very difficult to 

assess with any reasonable certainty the likely outcome 

of any sustainability risk on the investments and/or the 

risk of occurrence of any such risk. The investors’ 

attention is drawn up to the risk factors set out in this 

Memorandum which describes in more detail the 

relevant risk factors.  

Further information on the AIFM's policy in this regard 

is available on the AIFM's website. 

 The AIFM and the Investment Advisor do not consider 

the principal adverse impact of the investment decisions 

made for the Compartments on sustainability factors 

within the meaning of Article 4 of the SFDR as the AIFM 

considers that the information reported to it in relation 

to investments of the Compartments does not enable it 

to do so.  The AIFM will keep its position in this respect 

under review as reporting practices develop and may 

adopt the Article 4 framework in the future if the AIFM 

considers it practical and appropriate to do so, including 

being able to meet the requirements of the regulatory 

technical standards developed under the SFDR. 

 The AIFM and the Investment Advisor have taken the 

view that, in light of the investment objectives and policy 

of the Compartments and their implementation, the 

investments underlying this financial product do not take 

into account the EU criteria for environmentally 

sustainable economic activities. 


